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Site: Site Operator: Date: 

Nigg Wastewater Treatment Works Kelda Water Services Grampian 15 February 2017 

WHAT is happening? 

Nigg WwTW site operators, Kelda, will be undertaking a short shutdown of the sludge treatment system to replace 

control instrumentation on 2 of 4 treatment vessels.  This will require cooling of the vessels prior to works commencing 

during the morning of 16
th

 February.  These treatment vessels are located within the main sludge treatment building 

and although the vessels will be partially opened for the maintenance work odour extraction and treatment will 

continue in line with the site Odour Management Plan. 

 

WHY are we telling you? 

As part of our ongoing commitment to minimise any inconvenience associated with the operation of the treatment 

works, we recognise the need to maintain open communication with our neighbours.   An odour risk assessment has 

been undertaken for what is recognised as an odour sensitive task and although the wind direction is forecast to be 

from the west/south west (to the North Sea) we would like to assure you that Kelda are aware of the need for careful 

management of the maintenance works. 

 

WHEN is this happening? 

16 February 2017 2016 06:00 – 18:00 

WHERE is this happening? 

Within the Sludge Treatment Centre 

 

WHO to contact: 

Regional Communities Team Manager 

ruaridh.macgregor@scottishwater.co.uk 

Scottish Water Contact Centre 

0800 0778778 

SEPA Pollution Hotline 

0800 80 70 60 

WEATHER forecast: 

Wind direction will be away from the Torry community for the duration of the works. 

 

http://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Torry/hour_by_hour.html 

 


